
Computing - The children will be learning what 
data means and how this can be collected in the 
form of a tally chart. They will organise data, 
present data in the form of pictograms as well 
as using the data presented to answer 
questions.

DT - During this half term the 
children will be with looking at 
food. They will learn the names 
of food and which food groups 
they belong in, they will describe 
the food using their senses and 
they will plan and create a 
healthy recipe using fresh, local 
ingredients.

Keep in touch through Seesaw. We 
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Read Write Inc- The children will 
continue to have daily RWi lessons in 
school. The children will take home an 
AR/colour banded book as well as RWi 
book bag book to support their reading 
from home. 
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RE - What makes some places sacred to believers?
The children will be discovering religious places that are 
significant to each of the three religions we have been looking 
at for the past few terms (Christianity, Judaism and Islam), why 
these places are important and how the followers of each 
religion respect and view these places.

Maths - We will continue using the 
Power Maths scheme of work, 
alongside White Rose resources to learn 
all about…
Y1 - Numbers to 20
        Money
Y2 - Money
        Multiplication and division

PSHE - Our topic this half term is citizenship. The children will 
begin to understand the importance of rules in school, how 
your friends are similar and different, modelling the 
characteristics of a good school and what their responsibility 
is to make our community a safe place.

English -During the term the children will write their own 
biographical text all about Amelia Earhart, covering her life, 
accomplishments and journeys as the first female pilot.

We will also be looking at rewriting the cumulative story book 
Stuck too. 

Music - In our weekly sessions the children 
will begin to learn songs about Fairy stories 
in particular the Little Red Riding Hood and 
Three Little Pigs. We will also be playing 
instruments, composing and hope to put 
on a performance at the end of term for 
parents and reception children.

Geography- 
This term, our topic will be all about ‘Food’. We will be 
researching where different food products come from, how they 
are made and how we use these products to make other foods.

PE - will be every Thursday and Friday. 
Please can you ensure your child wears 
a PE Kit to school on those days. This 
half term the children will be doing 
gymnastics and movements.

Science -This half term we will 
be learning all about how the 
children can keep themselves 
healthy through the topics of 
food and exercise.  We will be 
considering the importance of 
eating a range of different 
types of food. We will also 
explore the basic needs of 
humans for survival and 
additional needs for health 
and wellbeing. We will 
sequence the human life cycle 
by considering how they have 
changed since birth. 

 


